
 
Quarterly Missions Report – Fall 2021 

  

      

Our Missionaries 

Nelson & Lisa Monteiro – Brazil 

Douglas Lochhead (Young Life) – Qualicum Beach 

Zachary & Megan Wylie – Thailand 

RAN Worker (couple) – Restricted Access Nation 

University Christian Ministries – Vancouver Island University 

Nanoose Bay Pentecostal Camp – Vancouver Island 

Darcy & Leanne McAlister – Asia  

ERDO Child Sponsorship – SaVeoung Seang and Tee Tom  

 

Nelson and Lisa – The Monteiros continue to develop online courses in the DNA (Disciple 

Nations Alliance), including “Made to Flourish,” a 21-week biblical worldview curriculum 

developed by Nelson. Nelson and Lisa celebrated the wedding of their daughter, Gabriella, in 

the Netherlands in August. Please pray for young lives to be impacted by this ministry. 

 

Douglas Lochhead (Young Life) – The summer of 2021 saw more efforts being put into 

keeping everyone safe through meeting outdoors and following COVID-19 protocols with such 

activities as soccer, go-karting and “more than camp.” Young Life continues to support kids 

through building relationships, caring for them, and sharing the Christian faith in simple and 

understandable terms. 

 

Zachary and Megan – It was wonderful to see the Wylie family here at Oceanside this past 

summer. They continue their work with Imagine Thailand. Their focus has been on connecting  

two sides of Thailand’s society – university students with the education to initiate 

transformation, and local communities with great needs. They continue to freely share what they 

have: time, resources, ideas and people.  They embrace partnerships because they believe we 

are better together. 

 

RAN Couple – This couple has continued to work while under the difficult circumstances of 

COVID-19 and have been able to continue to invest in the lives of the very poor in this country.  

Please pray for them as they help break the cycle of poverty and bring the hope of Jesus to 

these poor families. 

 

University Campus Ministries at Vancouver Island University – The Ministry Director at VIU 

continues to be Lydia Collin. UCM cares for students and seeks to empower them toward God’s 

calling in their lives. UCM champions students who are the leaders of today on campus, and 

tomorrow in the global marketplace. Please pray for the vitality and stability of the VIU campus 

ministry. 



 

fully devoted   fully mature  fully alive 

 

Nanoose Bay Pentecostal Camp – Our church had a fabulous time at camp this summer, even 

though the camps were scaled back. Kids went for 3 days instead of a week but they had an 

amazing time, learning about God and growing friendships while playing games and taking part 

in fun crafts and activities. Please pray that the Word of the Lord will find fertile soil in these 

young hearts. 

 

Darcy and Leanne – It was a pleasure to see and hear Darcy and Leanne here this summer. They 

are busy with both their Asian and Canadian ministry, pointing and coaching leaders to step 

fully into God’s mission for their lives. The ZOE Network paused their courses this past summer 

in order for them to get everything ready for the fall. Facilitator courses began again in Mid-

September. Please pray for them to continue to be people of the Spirit and full of His joy as they 

tackle life and ministry this fall. 

 

ERDO – We continue to sponsor SaVeoung Seang and Tee Tom through Child Care Plus. Both 

children live in Cambodian villages. Through Child Care Plus they receive nutritious meals, 

clothing, shelter, and medical aid. Pray that these children and their families will flourish under 

this sponsorship. Tee Tom likes to play football in his spare time and wants to be a policeman. 

Sa Veoung Seang likes to read books and would like to be a teacher. 

 


